
Sl. No. Name of the MoU / linkage

Name of the  

institution /  

industry with whom 

the MoU / linkage is 

made, with contact 

details

Year of signing 

MoU /  linkage

Purpose of the 

MoU/Linkage 

(nternship, on-the-job 

training, project work, 

student / faculty 

exchange and 

collaborative research)

Duration of 

MoU /  linkage

List the  actual  

activities under 

each MOU/ 

Linkage  and 

web -links year-

wise

Link to the 

relevant document

1

Internship and Industrial Visit

3 MD Holiday Pvt. 

Ltd           

9820090664

2021
Detailed information 

about various Indutries
1 year Internship

semtrustcollege.com

/data/NAACClearifica

tion/3.5.1/1 MOU of 

Industrial visit 

2021.pdf

2

Exchange of Faculty Recon's Women Degree 

College            

9960109184 2021

Exchange of Teachers & 

Students 5 years

Faculties & 

Stuednts 

Participated in 

Varios Activities

2 exchange of faculty 

MOU of Recon 

College.pdf 

(semtrustcollege.co

m)

3

Exchange of Faculty 
Rohidas Patil Institue 

of Management Studies    

9967016016 2021

Exchange of Teachers & 

Students 5 years

Faculties & 

Stuednts 

Participated in 

Varios Activities

semtrustcollege.com

/data/NAACClearifica

tion/3.5.1/3. 

exchange of 

facultyMOU of 

Rohidas Patil.pdf

4

Internship
Angel broking 

[8433636429]
2021

Training for the purpose 

of Students Development
1 year

Understanding of 

Financial Markets 

Practically

4 MOU of Angel 

Broking.pdf 

(semtrustcollege.co

m)

3.5.1. Number of functional MoUs/linkages with institutions/ industries in India and abroad for internship, on-the-job training, project work, student / faculty exchange 

https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/1 MOU of Industrial visit 2021.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/1 MOU of Industrial visit 2021.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/1 MOU of Industrial visit 2021.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/1 MOU of Industrial visit 2021.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/1 MOU of Industrial visit 2021.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/2 exchange of faculty MOU of Recon College.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/2 exchange of faculty MOU of Recon College.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/2 exchange of faculty MOU of Recon College.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/2 exchange of faculty MOU of Recon College.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/2 exchange of faculty MOU of Recon College.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/3. exchange of facultyMOU of Rohidas Patil.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/3. exchange of facultyMOU of Rohidas Patil.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/3. exchange of facultyMOU of Rohidas Patil.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/3. exchange of facultyMOU of Rohidas Patil.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/3. exchange of facultyMOU of Rohidas Patil.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/3. exchange of facultyMOU of Rohidas Patil.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/4 MOU of Angel Broking.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/4 MOU of Angel Broking.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/4 MOU of Angel Broking.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/4 MOU of Angel Broking.pdf


5

Training & Placement
TNS Foundation 

[8999677762]
2021 Internship 1 year

1. Personal 

Effectiveness 2. 

Communication 

readiness. 3. Career 

Readiness. 4. Work 

Readiness

semtrustcollege.com

/data/NAACClearifica

tion/3.5.1/5 MOU of 

TNS.pdf

6

Exchange of Faculty & 

Students

VIVA College 

[9321754320]
2021

Development of Teachers 

& Students
1 year

Faculties & 

Students 

Participation in 

various activities

6 MOU of Viva 

College.pdf 

(semtrustcollege.co

m)

7

Career Guidance & taining 

Programmes

Career Manager 

(9322240584)
2021

How To Choose & 

Develop Carerrs
3 years

1. Master Workshop 

for Cracking Govt. 

Examination. 2. On 

Jobs in BFSI 

Sectors. 3. How to 

become IAS/ IPS 

Officer. 4. Seminar 

by Amigo Training 

Academy. 5. MBA 

Career Opportunity. 

7 MOU Career 

Manager.pdf 

(semtrustcollege.co

m)

8

Smart Girl Implementation

Bhartiya Jain 

Sanghatan 

(9322240584)

2020
Adolscent Girl's 

Development
3 years

1. PPT Session on 

Role of Women.                               

2. Webinar on 

aspect of Women 

Leadership.            

3. Self Defense 

Activity

semtrustcollege.com

/data/NAACClearifica

tion/3.5.1/8 MOU of 

BJS.pdf

9

Skill Training

Masterpro Skill India 

HRD Social 

Institutions 

[9702600100]

2020 Development of Skills 1 year

A Complete 

Course on English 

Speaking

semtrustcollege.com

/data/NAACClearifica

tion/3.5.1/9 MOU of 

Master Pro Skill 

India.pdf

https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/5 MOU of TNS.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/5 MOU of TNS.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/5 MOU of TNS.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/5 MOU of TNS.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/6 MOU of Viva College.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/6 MOU of Viva College.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/6 MOU of Viva College.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/6 MOU of Viva College.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/7 MOU Career Manager.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/7 MOU Career Manager.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/7 MOU Career Manager.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/7 MOU Career Manager.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/8 MOU of BJS.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/8 MOU of BJS.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/8 MOU of BJS.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/8 MOU of BJS.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/9 MOU of Master Pro Skill India.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/9 MOU of Master Pro Skill India.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/9 MOU of Master Pro Skill India.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/9 MOU of Master Pro Skill India.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/9 MOU of Master Pro Skill India.pdf


10

Exchange of Faculty 

Godavari Shamrao 

Parulekar College of 

Arts, Commerce & 

Science , Talasari       

8007183970

2019

Exchange of Teachers & 

Students

3 years

Faculties & 

Students 

Participation in 

various activities

semtrustcollege.com

/data/NAACClearifica

tion/3.5.1/10 MOU 

of Godavari 

College.pdf

11

Exchange of Faculty & 

Students

Parul University 

9428540786
2019 Collobrative Research 5 years

1. Research 

Methodology and 

Analytical 

Technique. 2. 

International 

Conference     

semtrustcollege.com

/data/NAACClearifica

tion/3.5.1/11 MOU 

of Parul.pdf

12

Exchange of Faculty 

Dayandeep Mandals's 

St. Joseph College of 

Arts & Commerce, 

Satpala 

[9881622661]

2019

Exchange of Teachers & 

Students

3 years

Faculties & 

Students 

Participation in 

various activities

semtrustcollege.com

/data/NAACClearifica

tion/3.5.1/12 MOU 

of St Joseph 

College.pdf

13

Exchange of Faculty & 

Students

Rizvi College of 

Arts, Commerce and 

Science, Bandra 

[8451046220]

2019
Conference, Research, 

Presentation
5 years

1. International 

Conference

semtrustcollege.com

/data/NAACClearifica

tion/3.5.1/13 Rizivi 

MOU.pdf

14

Synergistic and Cooperative 

alliance

Rotary Club Virar     

9324710890
2019

Awareness Programmes

5 years

1. Organ Donation

14MOU of rotary 

club.pdf 

(semtrustcollege.co

m)

15

Internship and Industrial Visit

3 MD Holiday Pvt. 

Ltd           

9820090664

2019
Detailed information 

about various Indutries
1 year

Nashik 

Engineering 

Cluster, Nashik 

15 MOU OF 

Industrial Visit.pdf 

(semtrustcollege.co

m)

16

Exchange of Faculty 
Nirmala College 

[9833198136]
2019

Exchange of Teachers & 

Students

4 Years

Faculties & 

Students 

Participation in 

various activities

16MOU of Nirmla 

College.pdf 

(semtrustcollege.co

m)

https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/10 MOU of Godavari College.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/10 MOU of Godavari College.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/10 MOU of Godavari College.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/10 MOU of Godavari College.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/10 MOU of Godavari College.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/11 MOU of Parul.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/11 MOU of Parul.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/11 MOU of Parul.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/11 MOU of Parul.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/12 MOU of St Joseph College.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/12 MOU of St Joseph College.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/12 MOU of St Joseph College.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/12 MOU of St Joseph College.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/12 MOU of St Joseph College.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/13 Rizivi MOU.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/13 Rizivi MOU.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/13 Rizivi MOU.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/13 Rizivi MOU.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/14MOU of rotary club.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/14MOU of rotary club.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/14MOU of rotary club.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/14MOU of rotary club.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/15 MOU OF Industrial Visit.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/15 MOU OF Industrial Visit.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/15 MOU OF Industrial Visit.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/15 MOU OF Industrial Visit.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/16MOU of Nirmla College.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/16MOU of Nirmla College.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/16MOU of Nirmla College.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/16MOU of Nirmla College.pdf


17

Internship and Industrial Visit

3 MD Holiday Pvt. 

Ltd           

9820090664

2018
Detailed information 

about various Indutries
1 year

Coco-Cola 

Industry, Wada 

Palghar 

17 MOU of In dustrial 

Visit.pdf 

(semtrustcollege.co

m)

18

Skills & Knowledge in 

Cinematography & Various 

aspects of Film making

VISUALCUT 

FILMS 

{8698996888}

2017 Development of Skills 3 years

1. Sessions on 

Photography 2. 

Demo on How 

Film Making 

Activity is 

conducted   

semtrustcollege.com

/data/NAACClearifica

tion/3.5.1/18 MOU 

of Visual cut 

Films.pdf

19

Career Guidance & training 

Programmes

Career Manager 

(9322240584)
2017

How To Choose & 

Develop Carerrs
3 years

1. Seminar on 

Career Guidance. 

2. Career in the 

Government 

Sector. 3. Seminar 

by Career 

Launcher. 4. 

Career in Banking 

Sector.  

semtrustcollege.com

/data/NAACClearifica

tion/3.5.1/19 MOU 

Career Manager.pdf

20

Internship and Industrial Visit

3 MD Holiday Pvt. 

Ltd           

9820090664

2017
Detailed information 

about various Indutries
1 year

Alok Industry 

(8692948885)

semtrustcollege.com

/data/NAACClearifica

tion/3.5.1/20 MOU 

of Industrial Visit 

2017-18.pdf

https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/17 MOU of In dustrial Visit.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/17 MOU of In dustrial Visit.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/17 MOU of In dustrial Visit.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/17 MOU of In dustrial Visit.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/18 MOU of Visual cut  Films.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/18 MOU of Visual cut  Films.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/18 MOU of Visual cut  Films.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/18 MOU of Visual cut  Films.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/18 MOU of Visual cut  Films.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/19 MOU Career Manager.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/19 MOU Career Manager.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/19 MOU Career Manager.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/19 MOU Career Manager.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/20 MOU of Industrial Visit 2017-18.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/20 MOU of Industrial Visit 2017-18.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/20 MOU of Industrial Visit 2017-18.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/20 MOU of Industrial Visit 2017-18.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/20 MOU of Industrial Visit 2017-18.pdf


21

Training & Skill Development
Master Skills Hub 

(9322240584)
2017

Educational Knowledge, 

Talent & Skill 

develoment

3 years

1. Basic 

Accounting 

Concept                                

2. Communication 

Skills      3. 

Leadership 

Training Course.                                

4. Digital Skill 

Course.        5. 

Lecture on 

Gateway of 

Banking & 

Bureaucracy.     6. 

Tally Workshop.               

7. Workshop on 

How to use Cash 

Vouchers & 

Memo.                      

8. Seminar on 

English Proverbs

semtrustcollege.com

/data/NAACClearifica

tion/3.5.1/21 MOU 

of Master Skill 

Hub.pdf

22

Resrach and Extension Facilities

AKI's POONA 

College, Pune        

9850602350

2017

Innovation & Education, 

Interdesciplinary & Multi 

Disciplinary Studies etc.

5 years
International 

Conference 

semtrustcollege.com

/data/NAACClearifica

tion/3.5.1/22MOU of 

Poona College.pdf

https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/21 MOU of Master Skill Hub.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/21 MOU of Master Skill Hub.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/21 MOU of Master Skill Hub.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/21 MOU of Master Skill Hub.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/21 MOU of Master Skill Hub.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/22MOU of Poona College.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/22MOU of Poona College.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/22MOU of Poona College.pdf
https://www.semtrustcollege.com/data/NAACClearification/3.5.1/22MOU of Poona College.pdf

